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The New Hampshire Department of Transportation (NHDOT) announces the planned 
resumption of blasting working associated with the Spaulding Turnpike widening project in 
Newington is expected to take place this week between Exit 1 and Exit 3. 

This blasting activity will take place for a few days at various times between the hours of 
9:00 am and 3:00 pm.  Northbound and southbound traffic on the Spaulding Turnpike will 
be kept out of the blast zone via State Police rolling road blocks.    

Some delays should be anticipated.  Motorists are urged to maintain a safe following 
distance through the work zone to prevent accidents. 
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